Dr C Beardmore
Penguins Against Cancer
Fenwycks
Tekels Avenue
Camberley
Surrey
GU15 2LB



1st June 2015

Dear Dr Beardmore

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to thank The Penguins Against Cancer for the extremely generous donation of £1,000 towards the work of Bowel Cancer UK. If you could particularly pass our thanks on to Graham and Sarah Hill for proposing Bowel Cancer UK as the recipient of this further donation and to Bill Hogan for his generous sponsorship of the Scanlan Cup. It sounds like a great time was had at the match and I'm sorry to hear about the defeat for the Penguins.

This donation, and the support you have shown towards Bowel Cancer UK in the last year, really does make a difference to our ability to champion early diagnosis of bowel cancer and improve access to best treatment and care for all those affected by the disease. We achieve this by raising awareness of bowel cancer in local communities; providing information and education to patients, carers and healthcare professionals; and campaigning for the best treatment and care. The ultimate aim of all of this work is to ensure that more people survive bowel cancer and those who have been affected have an increased quality of life.

I will of course keep the Penguins Against Cancer up to date with the progress made by Bowel Cancer UK but if you would like any further information about any area of our work, please just let me know.

Thank you again for your support of Bowel Cancer UK

Yours sincerely

Thomas Gull

Philanthropy and Partnerships Executive

Bowel Cancer UK

Email: tom.gull@bowelcanceruk.org.uk

Tel: 020 7940 1771